Week 4 Report
Group 17
Brian Schutter, John Brinkman, John Ostrander
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This past week, we met with Dr. Klaesner to discuss our Project Scope and discovered that we were lacking in depth specifications. Even before the meeting, we realized that some of our specifications were less than complete. As such, we have spent a considerable amount of time further researching the current technology and patent searching for newer technology. In the coming weeks, we will incorporate our research into the Preliminary Report. Additionally, we will shadow our client, Dr. Adam Bevan, to gain a better understanding of the current technology.
